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Firefighter Scott Campbell Retires from Durham Fire Department 

Firefighter Scott Campbell retired from the Durham Fire Department effective August 31, 2023.  

Scott has served the department and the community with honor and distinction since he was 
hired as a career firefighter on December 20, 2001.   

In addition to his duties as a firefighter/AEMT, Scott has filled many leadership roles within the 
department including serving as a CPR instructor as well as serving on the Durham Professional 
Firefighters Association Executive Board as president of IAFF Local 2253 and serving on the 
negotiating committee.  He has also been a pioneer, leader, and mentor in firefighter physical 
fitness.   

A retirement reception was held at the fire station on August 31, 2023, to thank Scott for his 
many years of dedicated service and to wish Scott and his family all the best in the years ahead.           
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